UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D C 20555-0001

. June 4, 1998
.....

OFFICE OF THE
SECRETARY

Sarah Sullivan
66 Phillips St , Apt. #5
Greenfield, MA 01301

REFERENCE: Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Station
Docket No. 50-271

Dear Ms. Sullivan.

Thank you for your postcard sent to the NRC Commissioners concerning the Vermont Yankee
Nuclear Power Station. “our correspondence has been forwarded to the Nuc!z2ar Regulatory
Commission Staff for apu. opriate consideration A copy of your correspondence and this reply
are also being placed in Agency records or the Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Station.

Sincerely,
Emile L. Julian

Assistant for Rulemakings
and Adjudications

\
A\

PDR

(201€3

fDSO7'



Aumn)ﬁ@.m% .+w Wbd;_/zﬁw &é

log)1o VW F)2Hwar>

~a

-SUOREIPGO PENUEA JIOWLIGA INOGE SLISILOD USTRID SSAIPPE PUE
a§§§§~§z§.§§uﬂ

/A@me peudis

‘UORBLLICHI] BPIACIC (VIHY

NI ONIIVIH VO 1OH ¢




